

Newham Bridge Primary School Cayton Drive, Acklam, Middlesbrough, TS5 7NJ

Headteacher: B. Hewitt-Best

**Tel:** 01642 816884

Email: contact@newhambridge.org.uk

Website: www.newhambridge.co.uk

Twitter: @newhambridge

21.09.18

# **AUTUMN TERM 1 DATES**

Monday 15<sup>th</sup> October - Friday 26<sup>th</sup> October: Year 4 (EH) Swimming
Tuesday 23<sup>rd</sup> October: Parent Consultations after school (3.30-5.30pm)
Wednesday 24th October: Parent Consultations after school (3.30-5.30pm)
Friday 26<sup>th</sup> October: H TEMPEST: Individual/family school photographs
Friday 26th October: SCHOOL CLOSES for Half term
Monday 12<sup>th</sup> November - Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> November: Year 4 (CR) Swimming
Monday 5th November: SCHOOL OPENS
Friday 21st December: SCHOOL CLOSES

Dear Parents and Carers,

### **Y5/6 FOOTBALL**

Our Y5/6 Boys had a great day last Friday, with our teams achieving a fantastic 1<sup>st</sup> and 3<sup>rd</sup> in the Middlesbrough Schools football tournament. Our Y5/6 girls had a super day on Wednesday and were excellent ambassadors for school. Well done to Lola, Kacie J, Mahnoor, Olivia, Abbey, Summer, Casey D, Megan, Morgan, Mia......for reaching the semi-final. Brilliant!

### GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK

We would like to say 'Goodbye' and 'Good Luck!' to Mrs Roulston - who has made a positive and significant contribution to life at Newham Bridge Primary School over the years.

We wish her well in her future endeavours!

### YEAR 3 READING EVENT

I would like to thank those families who were able to attend our Reading event for parents where our staff and the children introduced our 'Accelerated Reader' programme. If you should have any further questions or queries - please pop in and speak to the class teacher.

## YEAR 6 WELCOME MEETING

We will be holding our Year 6 Welcome meeting on Wednesday 3rd October at 9.00am where staff will be sharing information about the routines and expectations of Year 6. We hope you are able to come along!

### YEAR 6: SOCIAL MEDIA

A letter was sent home yesterday to Year 6 parents to request support by checking their child's social media communications. As a school we encourage all of our children to behave and act appropriately, with consideration for others, on line. However, all activity takes place beyond school and we would appreciate parental support to ensure all children use social media responsibly.



#### WALKING BUS

Our walking bus has started already and we have spaces!

If your child is in Year 1 - Year 6 and you would like them to join our walking bus - please collect a form from the school office.

(Reception children may join after Easter 2018 - subject to availability)

### COME AND READ

We will be encouraging parents in Reception class to pop in and read with your child.

EYFS: Every Monday from 8.40am - 9.00am

<u>CONTACT NUMBERS</u>: Please notify the school office if any of your contact details have changed - address, landline number, mobile phone number etc. Thank you!

Have a lovely weekend! B Hewitt-Best





